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TO:  College Community      
FROM: Judith Gay 
DATE:  August 19, 2008 
SUBJECT: Please Join Us in Welcoming the New Dean of  
  Education Support Services 
 
________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 The Office of Academic Affairs is pleased to introduce Ms. Lisa Cooper to 
Community College of Philadelphia as the new dean of the Division of Educational 
Support Services.  Ms. Cooper’s office is L1-09 in the Library. 
 
 Ms. Cooper comes to us from the University of the Pacific, where she was 
Special Assistant to the Provost and Director of the Educational Resource Center. 
She earned her B.A. in History and International Relations from Goucher College in 
Towson, Maryland.  She earned her M.A. in Psychological Services from Marymount 
University.  Ms. Cooper is currently working on her Ed.D. at George Washington 
University. 
 
 Please join us in welcoming Ms. Cooper. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

OFFICE OF ACADEMIC AFFAIRS 
1700 Spring Garden Street, Philadelphia, PA 19130-3991·215-751-8351· (Fax) 215-496-6188·http://www.ccp.edu 

 


